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Wednesday 7th November 2018
Dear Parents / Carers
Visit to Market Rasen Train Station Heritage Centre – Wednesday 14th November 2018 
On Wednesday 14th November we have been invited to visit the Heritage Centre at Market Rasen Train Station where we will be learning more about the local history of the station and working alongside Lindum Construction to participate in an exciting competition. 

The children will travel by bus, leaving school at 10.15am and returning for lunch. The children will travel to the station with myself, Miss Green, Miss Bell and a parent helper and spend about an hour exploring the centre and joining in the activities. These sessions will be led by Lindum staff who have been involved in the restoration of the building. 

Please could you sign the form below to give permission for your child to travel by bus to the station and also to have their photograph taken by Lindum to use in their newsletter on social media.  

Yours sincerely 
Angela Parry
Class teacher

Visit to Market Rasen Train Station Heritage Centre – Wednesday 14th November 2018
Name of child ________________________   Class ______________

I/We give permission for  ____________________ to travel to Market Rasen Heritage Centre on Wednesday 14th November 2018.

I do / do not give permission for my child to have their photo used in the Lindum newsletter or posted on their social media. We will not name the children in the pictures.
Signature of parent ____________________   Date ____________________________










 Our Key  Values:        
 Commitment to Achieve,     Caring,      Respect,        Co-operation,      Happiness,      Independence
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